
 
 
 
  
 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 5th March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Disney’s The Little Mermaid, Junior  
 

Pupils at Ryecroft are very excited to be staging a production of Disney’s ‘The Little Mermaid, Junior’ this summer.  It is a 
fantastic opportunity to build confidence and performance skills and we would like to extend the opportunity to pupils in 
all years.  
 
Script, singing and dancing rehearsals will take place every Thursday after school from 3:45pm to 4:45pm.  Pupils who wish 
to take part MUST attend all rehearsals. 
 
After school Choir practice will be cancelled whilst the production rehearsals take place. 
 
If your child would like to take part in the production, could you please complete the online consent form via the link 
below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/adQencs7pk  
 
Further information, including the production date and castings will be given in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs S McBride 
Music Teacher 
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